

**From:** Evan Barker <[evanb@pizzo.info](mailto:evanb@pizzo.info)>  
**Sent:** Friday, March 8, 2024 2:33 PM  
**To:** Nick Pizzo <[nickp@pizzo.info](mailto:nickp@pizzo.info)>; Dan Witkowski <[danw@nwprop.com](mailto:danw@nwprop.com)>  
**Subject:** RE: Harvest Run Prescribed Burn (3/11 or 3/12)

**Caution:** This is an external email and may be malicious. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

Nick and Dan,

Of course, as soon as Nick and I got off the phone, the forecast updated, and now the winds forecast for Monday are *significantly* higher than they were this morning. Unless they go back down, we won't be burning Monday or Tuesday.

Dan, this should serve as a little insight into how much and how quickly our schedule changes.

--Evan

---

**From:** Nick Pizzo <[nickp@pizzo.info](mailto:nickp@pizzo.info)>  
**Sent:** Friday, March 8, 2024 2:25 PM  
**To:** Dan Witkowski <[danw@nwprop.com](mailto:danw@nwprop.com)>  
**Cc:** Evan Barker <[evanb@pizzo.info](mailto:evanb@pizzo.info)>  
**Subject:** Harvest Run Prescribed Burn (3/11 or 3/12)  
**Importance:** High

Dan,

I just talked to Evan and the forecast looks promising to conduct the burn on Monday or Tuesday. This is a very preliminary forecast, and it may change but we figured we would give you a heads up in case it does end up happening.

Thanks,

Nick